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CLASSIC newsletter – December 
 

Dear friends - thank you for your contribution in 2021.   

 

At this special time of the year, we gratefully want to turn our thoughts to all of you. 

Even though 2021 have brought challenges, we are humbled by the support and want to 

thank each of you for your great spirits and efforts to complete the CLASSIC trial.  

 

Status 

We are now working on the final data entry and data validation. It has been a pleasure to see how 

Christmas green the eCRF has turned the last few weeks. We are almost there and look forward to closing 

the database soon. 

 

Last CLASSIC patient was randomised by Team Viborg!  

  

 

Contact 

You can reach us at classic@cric.nu or +45 3545 0606 (available 24/7).  

Please archive this newsletter in your Site Master File. 

 

We would like to send best wishes for you, your families, and friends for the holidays and New Year! 

 

 

Thanks a million for your continuous support, 

Anders, Morten, Maj-Brit, Tine & Praleene 
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